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Opposed, my daughter is a teenage rower and these boats are dangerous to her and 

other folks on more gentle sea craft, as well as to the environment. She has been 

rowing almost every day for 3 years now, is planning to row in college and beyond, 

and has found a sport that makes her incredibly happy. We need more teens on the 

water, not boats that jeopardize teens' safety on the water. Please ensure Oregon's 

waterways are for everyone. Thank you.  


